
ARE YOU A MEMBER IN GOOD STANDING? 

To fully participate in the union, you must be a member in good standing. 
Being a member in good standing gives you a say in how your union is run. 
Only members in good standing can attend and vote at union meetings,  
run for elected union positions, vote in union elections or serve as delegates 
to union events. 

HOW IT WORKS: YOUR UNION AND YOU 

Unions represent employees whose positions are covered by a collective agreement.

Collective agreements govern employees’ wages, benefits and working conditions.

The union negotiates collective agreements with the employer and represents employees when the 
collective agreement has been violated.

If you work in a unionized environment, you have to pay union dues. These dues go to the union to support 
its work. Your employer automatically sends your dues to the union.

The union represents all employees covered by a collective agreement. However, you must become 
a member in good standing to fully participate in union activities.

Members in good standing determine our union’s actions and priorities. Our union is strengthened by the full 
participation of all workers.

BECOMING A MEMBER IN GOOD STANDING 

Here’s what you have to do to become a member in good standing:

1. Come and Join us at a general membership meeting at your area office - 109 Falcon St and see a 
member of the executive at the front table for further instructions

2. We require an initiation fee of 10$. You must pay this fee to become a member in good standing.
3.  If no objections are raised, then all applicants will be accepted as members in good standing.

Once you have been accepted, you will continue to be a member in good standing as long as you are 
covered by the collective agreement. There are some exceptional circumstances in which your status can 
be revoked. These are laid out in the CUPE National Constitution.

THERE’S POWER IN THE UNION –  
BECOME A MEMBER IN GOOD STANDING TODAY!
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